Hazelridge Skating Club AGM 2020-2021

Fundraising Report 

I would like to start by saying thank you to all our skating families and our community members in supporting our amazing and hard-working skaters at the Hazelridge Skating club, We took necessary protocols in keeping each and everyone of you safe by handling all tickets with gloves and handing out the tickets in ziplock bags.   

Our cash calendars this year were $10.00/tkt and each family received a package of 12 tickets.  We purchased a total of 960 tickets, and we sold 695 tickets in total!  By participating in our fundraising of the cash calendars, we fundraised $5880.00!  Given the circumstances, this is great!  
With Covid full force, the CFL was cancelled, and we were unable to do Grey Cup tickets, but hopefully we will be able to incorporate these into our fundraising again soon!

All in all, I would say even with Covid, we came out on top and hopefully we can continue this loving support for the next upcoming season!
Enjoy your summer and see you all in September 2021!

Brandy Painter
Fundraising Co-ordinator &

Public Relations

Hazelridge Skating Club
